17 April 2007
Dear Team GFS,

I would like to personally thank you for the
outstanding support you provided tc our Navy Sallors
and their families on Guam during my tenure as
Commander, U.8. Naval Forces Marianas. Our creed of
"Mission First - Families Always” was exemplified
through the hard work and dedication that your
leadership and ataff exhibited for the Navy Housing
Program and Morale, Welfare and Recreation Services
at Navy Base Guam. Your team’s dedicated efforts
contributed immeagurably to improving the quality of
life for our families and for that I am deeply
gratefull

Again, thank you for your superb service and I
wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,




